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I oppose passage of Senate Bill 210. Oregon has safe and reliable voting by mail. 

Mail-in ballots enable a broader number of OR citizens to vote, isn't that what we 

want...to hear the voices of all of our citizens? Mail-in voting helps those who have 

physical disabilities, people who live a long ways from the ballot box, people who 

can't get off from work or those who don't  have childcare. Voting is a right and the 

state should continue offering mail-in ballots for all! 


